PALOMAR

POSTED
THURSDAY
APRIL 5, 2024

BOARD FINANCE COMMITTEE
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

The regularly scheduled meeting of the Finance Committee, scheduled for Wednesday, May 22,
2024, is being cancelled,

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Board Finance Committee will be held on:

WEDNESDAY, JULY 24, 2024
1:00 P.M.

THE MEETING WILL BE HELD IN THE LINDA GREER CONFERENCE ROOM
2125 CITRACADO PARKWAY, SUITE 300, ESCONDIDO, CA 92029
A VIRTUAL OPTION WILL ALSO BE POSTED THE WEEK OF JULY 15™

If you have any questions, please call 760.740.6383.

DATED: April 5, 2024

Board Finance Committee



